



الملف نموذج اختبار تجريبي للفاينال مع الإجابة النموذجية

موقع المناهج ← ملفات الكويت التعليمية ← الصف السادس ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول

روابط مواقع التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف السادس









روابط مواد الصف السادس على تلغرام

<u>الرياضيات</u>

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف السادس والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول		
مذكرة رائعة للكورس الأول في مادة اللغة الانكليزية	1	
مذكرة رائعة ومفيدة في مادة اللغة الانكليزية	2	
حل كتاب التدريبات كامل لعام 2018_	3	
معاني كلمات الصف السادس لعام 2018	4	
كلمات الاملاء والاختصارات المطلوب لمادة اللغة الانجليزية الواجب حفظها ودراستها للفترة الاولي	5	

العام الدراسي: 2025/ 2026 امتحان الفترة الدراسية الأولى الصف: السادس الإجابة في (5) صفحات



وراره العربيم الإدارة العامم لمنطقم مبارك الكبير التعليميم مراقبم توجيه اللغم الإنجليزيم امتحان تجريبي

(المفردات – الاستيعاب المقروء – القواعد – التعيير) (الدرجة الكلية: (60) درجة)

I. Reading (30 Marks) A) Vocabulary (14 Marks)

A)	Choose the best	answer from a, b	o. c and d:	$(4 \times 2 = 8 \text{ Marks})$
1 =)	CHOOSE the Dest	and we make	, c alla a.	(I A = 0 IIIui

1. Artists	sometimes express their f	eelings through and music.	
	a) cruise	b) poetry	
	c) waste	d) reward	
2. I highly	visiting Ku	wait Towers because it's an enjoyable experience.	
	a) earn	b) allow	
	c) impress	d) recommend	
3. You sho	ould listen to	o your teachers when they explain the lessons in class.	•
	a) surely	b) neatly	
	c) attentively	d) uniquely	
4. Being .	means thinki	ng in unique ways to find solutions to different proble	ems.
	a) silver	b) creative	
	c) official	d) international	

B) Fill in the spaces with the most suitable words from the list below: $(4 \times 1\frac{1}{2} = 6 \text{ m})$

(attract / wooden / daily / worried / harm)

- 5. My family watches the **daily** news on Kuwait TV at 9 pm.
- 6. When Sara couldn't find her mother's gold necklace, she felt worried.
- 7. Plastic bottles **harm** the environment, so recycling them helps protect the planet .
- 8. Famous landmarks attract many tourists who want to learn about different countries.

II- READING COMPREHENSION (16 Marks)

Read the following text carefully, then answer the questions below:

Water is everywhere around us. Water can be solid, like ice; liquid, like what we drink; or gas, like steam from a hot pot. Think about how ice turns into water when it melts, and how water turns into steam when **it** gets hot.

We need water to stay healthy. It helps our bodies get the right temperature and carries useful things to all the parts of our bodies. Water also helps us throw away things our bodies do not need.

Plants also love water! They <u>take</u> it up through their roots and use it to make their own food. Imagine if you were a plant and you could make your own snacks!

There is a lot of water on our planet. We have big oceans, rivers, lakes, and even icy mountains. But guess what? Most of the water on Earth is salty, like the water in the sea. Only a little bit of it is fresh and good to drink.

Water does some amazing actions to the land too! It helps make rivers, lakes and even covers big mountains with green plants. All living things on earth need water to stay alive. If there was no water, there would be no life on earth.

A) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d: (6 x 2= 12 Marks)

- 9. What is the **best title** for the passage?
 - a) Healthy Life
 - b) Big Mountains
 - c) The Importance of Plants
 - d) The Importance of Water
- 10. What is the opposite of the underlined word " take" in the 3rd paragraph?
 - a) give
 - b) prefer
 - c) turn
 - d) remember
- 11. The underlined word " it "in the 1st paragraph refers to the:
 - a) gas
 - b) ice
 - c) pot
 - d) water

- 12. Why do we need water?
 - a) to find a new life
 - b) to stay healthy
 - c) to change the roots of the plants
 - d) to carry ice
- 13. According to the text, which of the following statements is **NOT TRUE?**
 - a) Water helps plants make their own food.
 - b) Water is important to get the body temperature.
 - c) Most of the water on Earth is fresh and good to drink.
 - d) Without water, there would be no life on Earth.
- 14. What is the writer's **purpose** of writing this text?
 - a) Describe how to make delicious food.
 - b) List some famous rivers.
 - c) Tell us about different kinds of mountains.
 - d) Give us some information about water.

B) Answer the following questions: (2X2= 4 Marks)

15. According to the text, where can we find salty water?

We can find salty water in the sea.

16. What amazing actions does water make to the land?

It helps make rivers/lakes. / It even covers big mountains with green plants.

Writing (30 Marks) A) Grammar (12 Marks)

17. If you practise English eve	ry day, you many new words.
a) will learn	b) learned
c) learning	d) have learned
18. The ambulance	my old neighbour to the hospital last night.
a) takes	b) took
c) will take	d) is taking
19. Fahad did not	to like spicy food at all when he was younger.
a) using	b) will use
c) use to	d) uses
20. While my little sister	in her room, the lights suddenly turned off
a) plays	b) playing
c) is playing	d) was playing

b) Do as required between brackets: (2 X 2= 4 Marks)

21. The bird (eat) seeds at the moment.

(Correct the verb)

The bird is eating seeds at the moment.

22. They are the workers. They build many modern buildings. (Join using: who)

They are the workers who build many modern buildings.

۵

à

B) Writing (18 Marks)

Write on the following topic

"Kuwait in the past was very different than Kuwait nowadays."

Plan and write a paragraph of [6 sentences] describing how life in Kuwait was different from life today.

The following guide words may help you:

(simple / support / wooden / crafts / Al-Katateeb / heritage)

<u>NB:</u> Writing should include (a topic sentence, supporting details and a concluding sentence).

Rubrics			
Rubites			
Planning (mind mapping / graphic organizers)	2		
Exposition of ideas and coherence	6		
Paragraphing and number of sentences	2		
Grammar	2	18	
Spelling	2		
Handwriting	2		
Punctuation	2		
1 mark to be deducted from the total mark for changing the format.			
Off-point topics receive zero			

انتهت الأسئلة مع تمنياتنا لكم بالنجاح